
August 16, 2017

President Sue McIver called the meeting to order at 6 PM.  The question for roll call was, “What is your 
favorite part of quilting?”  There were 25 people present including guests.

Mary Ann O’Brien gave the treasurers report.  Balance: $2769.38

Executive Committee met before the business meeting.  We will have a birthday party at the September 
business meeting.   Quilt should be ready for the November craft show.  

Julie Jordan and Sue Martel have stepped forward to chair the 2018 Quilt Show.  Please speak to Julie or 
Teresa Wright if you are willing to work on a show committee.

Joline reported on Wednesday workshops.  See website.

Jude reported on Saturday workshops.  See the website.

Joline reported 80 members.  Membership forms and fees are due.

Mary Louise reports 22 doing the Black and White blocks.

New blood needed for Christmas party.  See Mary Ann.

Lynda Duplissea volunteered to do the minutes for the Sept meeting in Jane’s absence.

Mary Ann has found a possible recipient for anti-ouch pouches.  See Mary Ann if you are willing to make 
some.

Fiskars guarantees scissors.  Go on line to Fiskars.com to see about a replacement if you need it?

 Eight people showed their work at Show and Tell.

Respectfully submitted,

Jane M. Eaton, Secretary


